
 

mary mccurry <marymccurry@yahoo.com> 
 

 

Mr. Arcello, 

 I especially wanted to take the time to thank you for how you responded to the episode of cyber-bullying 

that happened to my son Ian. Because you supported him without hesitation and unconditionally 

throughout the entire episode, he came through that experience stronger than when it started. This was a 

very different outcome from when he was bullied in middle school and was nearly broken by the 

experience. This time he always felt safe and supported and I know that was mostly due to you. So though 

it is belated- thank you from the bottom of my heart. You are proof that one person can make a huge 

difference in the life of another. I wish you all the luck in the world. Please stay in touch. 

Fondly, 

Mary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


